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Friday, 30 September 2022 

Newsletter 
 

 Congratulations to Rojo Class for a weekly attendance of 97.93% 

Weekly Class Achievers 
On Monday, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Ivy-May Yellow Louie Verde Emily Azul Reggie 

Red Harry Blue Jasmine Amarillo Cian Morado Piper 

Green Teddy Orange Poppy Rosa Emilia Rojo Amelia 

 

Packed Lunches 
Grapes are a good healthy fruit snack but if you include grapes in your child's packed lunch, please 

remember to always cut them lengthwise for any child of 5 or less to prevent a choking hazard.  

Please can cocktail sausages also be cut lengthwise for any child of 5 or less too. 

 

Harvest Festival 
We will be holding our annual Harvest Festival next Thursday 6th October 2022. We are asking for 

donations of non-perishable foods, which will be donated to the 

Under One Roof food bank in Hucknall. As I am sure you will be 

aware, due to the current cost of living crisis, food banks are in 

dire need of donations. We are now taking any donations. All 

donations received will be taken after our Harvest Festival 

assembly. 

We will also take donations not only from yourselves, but from 

your neighbours and relatives. If parents could kindly bring these 

donations to school on behalf of any friends or relatives that do 

not attend our school. Let us see if we can help the many families that find themselves in need 

through no fault of their own. 

All donations should be brought into reception. 
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Gold Star Lunch 
On Thursday 6th October 2022, we will be having a Gold Star Lunch. Please see 

the flyer attached for the menu. Children who have the school lunch on this day, 

will win a prize if they find a gold star during lunch. If you would like your child to 

be in with a chance of winning a prize, you need to order them either the meat or 

vegetarian option for 6th October 2022, by Sunday 2nd October 2022. The link for 

the ipayment system is  https://www.ipayimpact.co.uk/IPI/Account/LogOn  

 
 

Sports news 
School sport returned for 2022-2023 with the boy’s football team. The boys were quick out of the blocks and 

played some fantastic football throughout. A special mention to school captain and player of the match Albie, 

for his outstanding defending and leadership throughout the game. Unfortunately, the boys came out on the 

wrong end of a 3-0 score line. The boys played exceptionally well and should be really proud of their efforts.  

 

The Year 5/6 Tag Rugby Team travelled to Beardall Fields to compete in the Hucknall Schools Tag Rugby 

Tournament. The first game was again Hucknall National. After some slick passing and good running with the 

ball we won the game with tries coming from Theo and Oliver. Our second game saw us play Hucknall FHA 

and again down to some exceptional team work we again came out on top scoring three tries (Theo, Finlay 

& Oliver). We knew going in to the last game that we needed to beat a strong Beardall team if we were to be 

crowned champions. After going one try down the team never let their heads drop and after some fine 

individual tries from Theo – the team came away with a 3-2 win (Theo scoring a hat-trick of tries).  

 

The children were an absolute credit to the school throughout and it has been amazing to see how they have 

grown as a team this term. Huge congratulations on being the first trophy added to our trophy cabinet this 

year.  
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Lime trees Holiday Club 
Our out of hours childcare providers are once again running their very popular 

holiday club for the October half term holidays. Details can be found at the end 

of the newsletter. This club is very popular so if you wish to send you 

child/children please book sooner rather than later. 

 

 

Flu Vaccination 
This year the annual flu vaccinations will be held in school on 1st 

December. For your child to be given the nasal immunisation, you 

need to complete a consent form online. All the details can be found 

on the poster at the end of this newsletter. Details of withdrawing 

consent for the vaccination are also detailed on there.  

 

 

 

Become a Volunteer for our Library 
Edgewood library is looking for volunteers to help run the library on an 

Wednesday and Friday afternoon. If this is something you would like further 

details on, please see the flyer at the end of the newsletter. 

 

 

Ed Seeley 

Head Teacher 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


